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Joe Johnston and Criquett Lehman met Wednesday, June 15, 2016 to outline the first draft of the 

response to QEP criteria CR 2.12 and CS 3.3.2.  The first draft will focus on Institutional Process 

specifically these sections of the Quality Enhancement Plan Guidelines rubric 1.A. An institutional 

process, 4.A. Broad-based involvement of institutional constituencies in the development of the plan, 

4.B. Broad-based involvement of institutional constituencies in the proposed implementation of the 

plan. 

 
The QEP Development Task Force Data/Evaluation Plan subgroup met Monday, June 20, 2016 to discuss 
QEP assessment.  Included in the discussion were the pros and cons of using our existing signature 
assignment process versus a nationally normed instrument, such as the Nelson Denny, as a pre and post 
assessment.  A decision will not be finalized until after the group returns from the Institute on Quality 
Enhancement and Accreditation in July. 
 
 
 

  


